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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of May 17, 2018 
 
 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: May 9, 2018 

From: Councillors Thornton-Joe & Isitt 

Subject: Appointments to the Accessibility Working Group 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In February 2017, Councillor Thornton-Joe was appointed as one of the two Councillor Liaisons to 
the Accessibility Working Group, along with Councillor Loveday. 
 
Due to a regularly recurring family related conflict, Councillor Thornton-Joe is no longer able to 
attend or participate in the regular meetings of the AWG to the extent that she believes is important. 
 
As a result, Councillor Thornton-Joe has asked Councillor Ben Isitt to take on the responsibility of 
becoming one of the Councillor Liaisons to the AWG, effective at the next regular meeting of the 
AWG, in June 2018. 
 
Councillor Isitt has agreed, and welcomes the opportunity to contribute to the valuable work of the 
AWG. 
 
 
MOTION 
 
That Council rescind the appointment of Councillor Thornton-Joe to the Accessibility Working 
Group, and appoint Councillor Isitt in her place, for the balance of the appointment term. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Thornton-Joe   Councillor Isitt 
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